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Message to families – Distance Learning, March 26, 2020 
 

In preparation for the expansion of our Distance Learning model that will be starting in the near 
future, complimenting the Provincial Government’s ‘Learn at Home’ program, families, new to 
online learning, will be contacted at the email address that we have on file, and asked to verify 
that it is the correct address to receive future email correspondence.  
 
Once we receive verification, you will be emailed your child’s Brightspace (D2L) username and 
password. Brightspace (D2L) is the name of our secure online learning tool and these 
credentials will be required for login at a later date.  
 
If your teacher already uses Brightspace (D2L) and your child already knows their login 
information, you may not be contacted. 
 
We know that families have many questions about the education of their children. Under the 
direction and expectations of the Ministry of Education and our local public health units, we are 
preparing the continuation of the 2019-20 school year and will continue to connect with 
families as new information and processes are released. 
 
We thank you for practicing physical distancing and want to remind you to continue to visit the 
Board or school websites for updates. If you haven’t already, please consider subscribing to the 
sites to have our updates automatically appear in your email inbox. 
 
Thank you and take care.    
 


